
 

No.  CIG 001/2021 
 
              January 7th, 2021 

Re:      Notification on Changing Company’s Website 

Dear: President, 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 
 C.I. Group Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform of change of Company’s 
Website is our purpose to better reflect our current business which include heat exchanger manufacturing, 
refrigeration and air-conditioning equipment manufacturing, high performance building materials distribution and 
installation and M&E solutions. The  change would be : 
 

         OLD         NEW 
www.coilinter.com www.cigpcl.com 

 
The company start using the new Company’s Website from January 7th, 2021 onwards. 

Please be informed accordingly. 
 
 
 

  Yours Sincerely, 
             C.I.Group Public Company Limited 

 
 
 

          (Mr.Aree   Poomsanoh) 
                Chairman of the Executive 

http://www.coilinter.com/

